
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ezio Andreola [mailto:eandreola@vuteq.ca] 
Sent: July 14, 2009 4:53 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Attn: Kirsten Walli re: EB-2009-0079 
 
 
Dear Kirsten Walli, 
 
Re: Board File Number: EB-2009-0079 
 
This email is to request Observer status regarding the above File Number. 
Vuteq Canada Inc. is a Tier 1 automotive parts supplier and our 
manufacturing plant is located on the site of the proposed Transmission 
Line Upgrade. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ezio Andreola 
Vice President 
Vuteq Canada Inc. 
920 Keyes Drive, Woodstock ON 
N4S 0A7 
ph (519) 421-0011 x.275 
cell (519) 421-5967 
fax (519) 539-6385 
eandreola@vuteq.ca 
 
 
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This E-mail message (including attachments, if any) is 
intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and exempt 
from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the 
sender and erase this E-mail message immediately. 
 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print. 


